ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 Fax: +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail : maryscol@emirates.net.ae website : www.stmarysdubai.com



مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية

بريد إلكتروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae www.stmarysdubai.com

هاتف : ۳۳۷۰۲۵۲ ؛ ۹۷۱ فاکس : ۳۳٦۸۱۱۹ ؛ ۹۷۱

OUR REF:.....

TRN: 100259955100003

Monday, 4th July 2023

To: ALL Parents of students from Year One to Year Thirteen (including ALL NEW ADMISSIONS) - STS TRANSPORT REGISTRATION

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Saint Mary's. Please read through this update carefully with reference to the STS Transport.

STS REGISTRATAION - NEW ADMISSIONS:

Please find below registration link requesting for STS Transport service:

Request for Service - SMCHS.

STS RE- REGISTRATION - EXISTING STUDENTS

STS will be sending out the Re-registration link for existing students using the STS service anytime this July month.

For any queries about school transport, parents may contact Ms. Jean Arango (055-2207479 / sde-smchs@sts-group.com).

STS office will be open during the summer holidays (JULY & AUGUST) from Monday - Friday (Timing of 8:00AM - 12:00 Noon). Kindly use Only GATE 4 for entry.

Yours sincerely

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph (Principal)

